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9th April 2019 
 

 
Deputy James Browne 

Dail Eireann 
Dublin 2 
 

 
PQ 13492/19 

To ask the Minister for Health the number of vacant care worker positions in south 

central areas of Dublin City; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 

                    -James Browne 

 

 
Dear Deputy  
 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the 
context of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the 

Minister for Health for response.  
 

The HSE does not directly employ any care workers under Older Person Services 
in Dublin South City.  All Home Help for Dublin South City is provided through 

contracted companies who would have Service Level Arrangements or Grant Aids 
with the HSE.  
 

The HSE are not routinely made aware of vacancies in the contracted companies. 
 

I trust this information is of assistance to you but if you have any queries or 
should require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Catherine Dempsey 

General Manager, Older Persons Services 

Community Healthcare Dublin South, Kildare & West Wicklow 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 


